
2022 WREATH DONATION FORM 

The following organization would like to have a wreath displayed in conjunction 

with the National Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day Commemoration at Pearl 

Harbor National Memorial. 

Wreath on half stand must be delivered to the Pearl Harbor Visitor Center on: 

Tuesday, December 6th no later than 3:00 p.m. 

It is understood the wreath will be displayed at the Commemoration Circle and 

Path of Remembrance for viewing at the official ceremony on December 7th. 

Please complete this form (clearly PRINT or TYPE) and return AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE. 

Send to the Attention of Denise Kahle / Wreath Donor Program 

Scan & Email to:  dkahle@pacifichistoricparks.org 

Name of Organization 

Name of Organization as Written on Wreath Sash 

Contact Name 

Phone Number 

Email Address 

Name of Florist Delivering Wreath  Phone Number of Florist 

If you have any questions, please contact:  Denise Kahle at 808-954-8713; or 

Denise Kahle 

c/o Pacific Historic Parks 

98-211 Pali Momi Street, Suite 200A

Aiea, HI  96701 

mailto:dkahle@pacifichistoricparks.org



